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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 3158 directs the State Board of Cosmetology and Barbering to issue a license to any 

nonprofit 501(c)(3) tax-exempt school located within a correctional facility that proposes to 

provide cosmetology or barbering training courses in such a facility. Any organization intending 

to operate such a school shall submit an application to the Board containing the information 

outlined in the measure. Applicants must also obtain a  memorandum of understanding from the 

Department of Corrections showing that the Department shall authorize the use of its space for 1 

year to operate the school. Such school shall not charge tuition. The Board shall permit an 

applicant’s inmate identification badge as his or her identification for purposes of enrollment. 
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